
 

Please support Safety Town by using the attached voucher at MacKenzie River Pizza Co. on 
Monday, December 16, 2024.  

(The voucher is good all day even though it says night voucher and it can be used for both 
dine-in and take out!) 

It is also acceptable to show a picture of the flyer on your phone.  

In addition, please share it with your family & friends, neighbors, students, co-workers, 
acquaintances, etc.  

 

The funds that are raised will be used for Safety Town supplies and scholarships. 

 

Thank you for supporting this fundraiser for Safety Town! 😊😊 

 


